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Thank you, Excellency,
Sudan welcomes delegation of Gabon and thank them for their comprehensive report. 
We applaud the progress made by Gabon since its last review process including legal and institutional reform, adoption of strategy to promote women’s rights and reduce gender inequality, conduction of the national elections and initiating and facilitating national dialogue. 
In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we recommend the Republic of Gabon to:
1- continue efforts aimed at strengthening human rights’ legislative and institutional frameworks.
2- Continue efforts to strengthen national policies and programs aimed at achieving SDGs. 
We wish Gabon all success and continuous progress. 
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